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Living to Learn , Learning to Live 

REACH FOR THE STARS 

 

 
 
W/C 21.11.22 - Parents’ 
Evenings  
 
24.11.22 - Coffee Morning 
(ASD Focus) at 9:30am 
 
25.11.22 - Outdoor      
Classroom Day  
 
05.12.22 - Y2-6 Test Week  
 
07.12.22 - 6KJ Trip to 
Tatton Park 
 
08.12.22 - 6HG Trip to 
Tatton Park 
 
09.12.22 - Christmas 
Jumper Day 
 
13.12.22 - Y1-3 Christmas 
Performance 
 
14.12.22 - EYFS Christmas 
Performance 
 
15.12.22 - Y4-6 Christmas 
Performance 
 
16.12.22 - KS2 Trip to    
Epstein Theatre 
 
19.12.22 - Christmas Fair 
 
21.12.22 - Finish for 
Christmas at 2pm 
 
04.01.23 - Back to School 
for the Spring Term  

 

18.11.22 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

What a great week we’ve had in school! 
On Wednesday, we were extremely lucky to have M&M Theatrical Productions in school   

performing Sleeping Beauty for our children. The production was fantastic and the children 
thoroughly enjoyed it! 

We will be holding an Open Day for parents of prospective Nursery and Reception children on 
Wednesday 7th December. If you would be interested in your child joining our Nursery this 
year or next, or if your child is due to start Reception next September, please contact the 

school office on 0151 226 9745 to book on. We would also love current parents to spread the 
word and let friends, family and anybody in the local community know! 

Next week is Parents’ Evening - we look forward to seeing you in school! Please speak to 
your child’s class teacher if you have not been allocated an appointment. 

Please follow us on Twitter 
Whole-school page - @WellesbourneSch  

Nursery - @WellesbourneNur                 Reception - @WellesbourneRec 
Y1 - @WellesbourneYr1                                         Y2 - @WellesYear2 

Y3 - @WellesbourneYr3                                    Y4 - @WellesbourneYr4 
Y5 - @WellesbourneYr5                               Y6 - @Yr6Wellesbourne 

Have a lovely weekend! 
Miss Howard 

THIS WEEK IN PSHE 
In PSHE this week, our children have been looking at 

the importance of self-respect, courtesy and being 

polite. These are values we are always promoting in 

school, and our children never let us down in these 

areas! 

In assembly, we have been discussed the upcoming 

World Cup and looking at some of the views and 

rules in Qatar which are very different to our own.  

 
 Year One Phonics 

 
This week in Phonics, Year One have been   
revisiting phase three and four words.  
 
We have also been concentrating on tricky 
words. These are words which you can’t read 
or spell by sounding them out. 
 
Can you read the following tricky words? 
said   when   what   there   little   one    so    do 
 
Can you find any sentences in your reading 
book containing these words? 
 
Keep working hard practising all of the sounds 
and words we have been learning! 

ATTENDANCE is one of our school values 
 

As a school we are striving to achieve at least 
97% attendance each week. Attendance this 
week has not hit this target - please ensure 
your child is in school, every day, next week. 
 
YEAR TO DATE - 88.4% 
Monday - 89.2% 
Tuesday - 93.5% 
Wednesday - 90.9% 
Thursday -  89.6% 
Friday - 87.6% 
 
Due to such low attendance this 
week, none of our classes have 
achieved Champions Breakfast. 



CURRICULUM Corner 
This Week’s Subject:  Reading 

As part of our Reading Curriculum, pupils from        
Reception to Year 6 participate in guided reading    
sessions each week. This allows them to read in a 
small group with an adult and talk about the text. 

After these sessions, children will have a chance to show 
their understanding by completing an independent task 
putting their skills into action. In doing so, pupils are          
developing a wide range of skills which support them in the 
understanding and appreciation of reading. Children learn 
the acronym ‘VIPERS’ Vocabulary, Inference, Predication, 
Explanation, Retrieval and Summary (Sequencing in KS1) and 
consider their responses to questions using these as a       
support. To support your children at home with this, have a 
look at our website for examples of questions you can use. 

         

TTRS AND NUMBOTS WINNERS THIS WEEK 

Reading Recommendation 
 

Our Reading Recommendation this week comes from 5LG. 
 

 
 
Tia recommends ‘Farther’ by 
Grahame Baker-Smith. She 
loved it so much, she even 
wrote her own book review! 
 
 

TTRS 
Most correct answers: James AL Y5 - 2,979 
Most coins:  Liam H Y5 - 16,130 
Improved speed:  Isla C Y6  - Improved by 0.19            
seconds  
Fastest all-time speed: Luca E Y4 – 0.72 seconds   
  
Numbots 
Most minutes played: Cayla C Y2 - 71 minutes  
Correct answers: Belal A Y5 - 1,294 
Most coins: Scarlett J Y6 - 6,078 

Athletics Competition 
 

Last week, some of our Y5 and Y6 children took part in an     
Athletics Competition. Our team ended up finishing third, just 

missing out on the opportunity to compete in the City        
Championship. Throughout the competition, the children’s    
behaviour was immaculate and the effort they put in was       

fantastic! 
Well done children - we are really proud of you! 

 
 
 

Coffee Morning 
 

On Thursday 24th November, Mrs Willshire and Miss Moore are 
hosting a Coffee Morning with Liverpool ASD Training Team. 

This will be an advisory Coffee Morning for parents/carers who 
have any questions or concerns about their child in regard to 

pre- and post-Autism diagnosis. It is also an opportunity to 
speak with an ASD trainer and other parents.  




